
Parish Staff 

Pastor: Rev. Robert B. McDermott (ext. 3)

Permanent Deacon: Rev. Mr. Daniel Bingnear

Weekend Assistant: Rev. Francis X. Devlin, O.S.A.

Business Manager: Mr. Daniel Kinnik (ext. 4)

Director of Religious Education & Music Ministry:�

  Mrs. Kathleen Aaronson (ext. 5)�

PREP Secretary: Mrs. Patricia Donnelly (ext. 8)�

Parish Admin. Assistant: Mrs. Regina Robinson �(ext. 6)

Communications Secretary: (ext. 2)�

Maintenance:  Mr. Bill Casey (ext. 7)�

�

Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. John Sibel�

Mass Schedule 

SATURDAY VIGIL: 4:00 PM �

SUNDAY:  8:00, 9:30, 11:30 AM�

WEEKDAYS : Monday � Friday, 7:30 AM �

HOLY DAYS: Vigil � 7:00 PM; 9:00 AM and 7:00 PM 

HOLIDAYS: 9:00 AM�

CONFESSION: Sat. 3:00�3:45 PM or by appointment�

Business Office Hours 

Monday � Thursday 8:30 AM � 4:30 PM�

Friday 8:30 AM � 2:30 PM�

Closed weekdays for lunch between Noon and 1:00 PM�

Sunday 9:00 AM � 1:00 PM �

4225 CHICHESTER AVENUE • BOOTHWYN, PA 19061�

�

Website: stjohnfisherchurch.com      Facebook: Saint John Fisher       Phone: (610) 485�0441      E�mail: contact@sjf71.org�
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RESTORE: A WOMEN’S HEALING RETREAT�

To be held on January 21�23,�2022 at St. Mary of Provi-

dence Center in Elverson, PA. God longs for us to 

acknowledge that we are his beloved daughters, carefully 

created, infinitely loved and valued beyond measure. We 

often struggle to experience the truth of who we are. Our 

pain and woundedness distorts the lens through which we 

look at ourselves and others. Come…and let Him restore 

you! �

Retreat experiences include: small groups, individual heal-

ing prayer, Mass and Adoration. Retreat leaders are Father 

Stephen DeLacy and De Yarrison of You Are Made New 

Ministry. Find the full schedule and register:� �

https://youaremadenew.com/restore�womens�retreat.�

�

CONGRATULATIONS!�

�

Congratulations to Holy Family Alumni Award recipients: �

Young Alumni Colleen Betzel Memorial Award: Tom Piraino Jr. �

Holy Family Distinguished Alumni Award: Father Kevin Gal-

lagher�

Holy Family Leadership Award: Jackie Denning �

�

Presenting the Awards at the Holy Family Winter Ball on December 

4, 2021 was Board Chair, Bill DeFeo & Award Committee Chair, 

Maria Deysher. Holy Family Regional Catholic School is located in 

Aston, PA & serves parishioners from St. John Fisher, St. Joseph, 

Our Lady of Charity & St. Francis Parishes. �

�

Photo left to right: Maria Deysher, Tom Piraino Jr., Father �

Kevin Gallagher, Jackie Denning, and Bill DeFeo.�

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF �

JANUARY 2, 2022�

Sunday:        Is 60:1�6 // Eph 3:2�3a // Mt 2:1�12�

Monday:       1 Jn 3:22�4:6 // Mt 4:12�17, 23�25   �

Tuesday:      1 Jn 4:7�10 // Mk 6:34�44 �

Wednesday: 1 Jn 4:11�18 // Mk 6:45�52 �

Thursday:     1 Jn 4:19�5:4 // Lk 4:14�22a�

Friday:          1 Jn 5:5�13 // Lk 5:12�16  �

Saturday:      1 Jn 5:14�21 // Jn 3:22�30�

�

TODAY IS JANUARY 2, �

FEAST OF THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD �

THE GOSPEL IS MATTHEW 2:1�12�

�

Think about it: “Then Herod sent the magi to Bethlehem, 

saying, Go and search diligently for the child; and when 

you have found him bring me word so that I may also go 

and pay him homage.” (Matthew 2:8) �

�

Look around at people. Where is life heading for them? 

What gives them direction? Even we who are people of 

faith can get distracted and lose our focus. God, in all of 

His fullness, is revealed in Jesus Christ and we can en-

counter Him! God is tangible, real, vulnerable, poor, and 

full of wonders, surprises, and opportunities. For those 

who are struggling and lost, today is a day of great joy. 

All they have to do is reach out and touch the truth of 

Christ. This presence is revealed in the poor, exploited, 

and vulnerable ones who cry out for compassion and 

love. But it is also found in the faithful ones who see in 

the Epiphany of God a liberation from structures and 

systems that hurt us, a narrowness of mind and heart that 

constricts us, and an absorption in our self�agenda that 

prevents us from seeing anything other than ourselves as 

important. We have been given the charge of preaching 

this Good News. If only we could find a way to be more 

effective, it might stand a chance of doing what God in-

tended it to do. There is always tomorrow and our 

memory of that bright new light that shone so brilliantly 

that Bethlehem night pointing us to truth and reminding 

us that we are loved.�

ADULTS: When have you been jealous or fearful of 

another person? When are such feelings harmful? �

�

YOUTH: When have you been jealous because 

something good happened to another person instead 

of you? What is the problem with feeling that way? �

TRIP TO THE CATSKILLS�

It is not too early to think vacation.  Are you looking to get 

away for a few relaxing days?  

Why not join us on a trip to Villa 

Roma Resort and Conference 

Center in the Catskills. Dates are 

June 21 to 24, 2022.  Trip in-

cludes 3 full breakfast and din-

ners and 2 lite fare lunches, a 

complete schedule of daytime 

activities and nightly shows and 

entertainment.  Cost is $625 for a double, $585 for a triple 

and $751 for a single.  If interested please contact Barbara 

Tarone at 610�485�6067.  Flyers will be available in the 

Church Hall and the Parish Office. Deposit check made 

payable to St. John Fisher Church. Hope you can join us!�

�

THANK YOU!�

�

To the Knights of Columbus for their generous 

donation of the book, “Life is Messy” by Matthew 

Kelly, that was handed out at Christmas. We 

thank you for all of your dedication, hard work 

and thoughtfulness during the year!�
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FINANCIAL OFFERING:�

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE�

�

DECEMBER 12, 2021�

�  �

� Total: �      $  12,743.00�

� Number�  #�  320�

�

�

Your generous & consistent support of the parish 

helps us “keep the lights on” to continue our mis-

sion of spreading the Gospel. Thanks for your 

faith, your prayers and your financial support!�

�

�

�

Congratulations!�

�

Congratulations are in order for (2) Catechists who are �

receiving special awards next Sunday, January 9th, at the �

Cathedral Basilica of SS. Peter and Paul. �

�

Meghan Yakas�  5 yrs�  St. John Neumann Award�

Joyce McQuaid� 25 yrs� St. Charles Borromeo Award�

�

We thank them for all of their dedication and love for our 

children in helping them learn about the Catholic faith!�

PARISH OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS�

Closed for New Year’s on: �

Monday, January 3, 2022. �

�

�

2022 CALENDARS�

�

The 2022 St. John Fisher wall calen-

dar was distributed in church the 

weekend of December 19.  Many 

thanks to the Pagano Funeral Home 

for providing the calendars this year.                        �

�

BREAKFAST BAGS FOR NEEDY CHILDREN�

�

PREP is kicking off 2022 with its “Breakfast Bag” ser-

vice project.  Just fill a brown lunch bag 

with the following: a 100% juice bag/box, 

granola bar, cheese or peanut butter 

crackers, applesauce, raisins or fruit cup, 

or any other non�perishable breakfast 

food. You can also include a thoughtful 

note for the recipient or decorate the brown bag if 

you want. These bags are shared with children in 

families who are struggling to put food on the �

table.  This is a great family project!  It will run 

through January 31. Please contact Kathy Aaronson 

at 610�485�0441, ext. 5, if you have any questions.�

�

                         IN APPRECIATION�

�

Christmas is a time to be thankful to our God for 

sharing the gift of His Son with us, and to the many 

people who share their time, talent, and treasure with 

our parish.  We truly appreciate all that you do!  

Thank you…�

�

�� To all who helped decorate the church and parish 

grounds for Advent and Christmas.�

�

�� To all who donated to the Christmas flower fund 

so we could fill the church with fresh greenery, 

poinsettias, and floral arrangements.�

�

�� To those who regularly support our food drives, 

Caring for Friends, and to the Knights of  Colum-

bus for delivering food to our neighbors in need.�

�

�� To all who thoughtfully shopped for gifts suggest-

ed through the Giving Tree, and those who 

helped deliver them to the agencies we support.�

�

�� To the Adult, Contemporary and Youth choirs, 

who dedicated their time to provide us with beau-

tiful music during the Christmas season, and in 

particular to the musicians and cantors.�

�

�� To you, for your faithful financial support through-

out the year.  �

WITH HUMBLE THANKS…�

�

We are blessed to serve & lead the parishioners 

of St. John Fisher.  Your example of charity and 

devotion continue to inspire each of us in our vo-

cation.  Thank you for your witness of faith in 

family life.  We received many warm expressions 

for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, & 

we want to thank you for your thoughtfulness.  

Thanks, too for the delicious cookies, wonderful 

treats and other gifts of kindness during the 

Christmas season.  Many blessings in the New 

Year!  �� Fr. Robert McDermott, Fr. Francis 

Devlin, OSA, & Deacon Daniel Bingnear.�

�

Caring for Friends Meals�

�

Please consider donating your  healthy and nutri-

tious leftover meals to those in the parish and 

community that may not have enough to eat. 

Food containers can be found next to the meals 

refrigerator located in the Parish Center. Thank 

you for your generous donations.�
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The Sanctuary Candle burns this �

week in memory of�

Judith Benvenger�

From Marie Davie�

U"#$%&'( M)*&# M&'&*+,- S#./0)1/�

Saturday 1/8�  4:00pm� Cantor�

Sunday 1/9�  8:00am� Instrumental�

�  9:30am� Adult Choir�

�  11:30am� Cantor�

�

NEWS FROM THE PREP OFFICE�

� Classes will resume on January 4,5.  Enjoy the break!�

�

� � � � Sacrament of Reconciliation �

RETREAT�The students who will be celebrating First 

Reconciliation on January 24 are required to attend their 

Reconciliation Preparation Retreat with one of their �

parents on Monday, January 10 at 7 PM in the church.�

REHEARSAL�A rehearsal for the Sacrament of Rec-

onciliation children will be on Sunday, January 16 at 

12:30 PM in church.  All children receiving the sacra-

ment must be present. �

� � � �

� Sacrament of Confirmation�

7th Grade Confirmation students will have their Pre�

Confirmation Interviews on Thursday, January 6, 2022 . �

7th Grade Confirmation candidates will go to Confession 

on  Weds Jan 12th at 6:15pm!�

CHRISTMAS SCENES AT ST. JOHN FISHER CHURCH �







� � 7�
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To All Those Who Have Died From Covid 19, 

Cancer And Other Terminal Illnesses�

�

“Come to me, all of you who are weary and carry heavy �

cÄxtáx cÜtç yÉÜ bâÜ f|v~ 

Emanuel Broomall, Norman Carriero, Emily Meakim, Mary Anne 

Vail, Lisa Casey, Barbara Manaka, Patti Ruditys, Dot Elliott, 

Patricia Hunt, Mary Ann Palmer, Kristine Nolen, Dennis Bieryla, 

John Maguire, Eileen Kirby, Carol Gaska, Ann Thomas, Kevin 

English, Beverly Shinnen, Michael Baglione, Michael Tart, John 

McGurk, Christine Schweidler, Nikki Zaborowski, Eric 

Evangelista, Connie McElwee, Joe Stafford, John Chambers, 

John Montella, Bernice Watson, Susan Peppelman, Ursula 

Sparks, Jerry Kester, Anthony Costa, Karen Mariniello, Elizabeth 

DiTomaso, Regan Sperduto, Sharon Hildick, Kathleen Fischer, 

Linda & Ed McDaniel, Joe & Joan Mascherino, Verna Ebright, 

John Murphy, Brian Allison, Harry Sperrone, Lorraine Karpinski, 

Nicholas Pilch, EllieMae McCreight, Michael McGovern, Gloria 

Williamson, Kim Cassano, James Mack, Margaret Chaga, Cass 

Powers, Shawn Bedwell, Scott Moyer, Gail McCafferty, JoAnn 

Bezold, Linda Johnston, Hazel Neary, Norman Falkowski, Jr., 

Ruth Jobe, Ruth Ann Moffett, Connie Carney, Billie Hobdell, John 

Grady, Bryan Snyder, Betty Ann Deshullo, Gladys Kinsler, Frank 

Breitmayer, Mary Giambri, Pasquale Mignogna, Paula Davis, 

Hank Granville, Colleen Hughes, May Graves, Amy Calcagno, 

Susan Curl, Marie Barker, Helen Brogley, Kevin Neary, Mark 

Lane, Tom Oleary, Nancy Weins, Robert Scheivert Jr,, Molly 

Remaley�

M��� I�����	
���

�

Saturday         Jan 1�

                     4:00 PM   � People of the Parish�

Sunday� Jan 2�

                     8:00 AM     �Sally Davis�

                     9:30 AM     �Mary Page�

                    11:30 AM    �Jerry Cooney�� �

Monday� Jan 3� �

� 7:30 AM� Thomas Litchko�

Tuesday      � Jan 4 �

� 7:30 AM� Terry Ladd�

Wednesday � Jan 5� �

� 7:30 AM� Wendy Aron�

Thursday� Jan 6�

� 7:30 AM� George J. Ershaw�

Friday� Jan 7�

                     7:30 AM      Philomena Hillson�

Saturday� Jan 8                   �

                    4:00 PM       Anna Kravitz�

Sunday� Jan 9� �

� 8:00 AM� People of the Parish�

� 9:30 AM� Jim Hanavin �

� 11:30 AM� Melvin Trujillo�
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Marcus Hook Florists 
& Gifts Inc.

Full Service Florist  •  Since 1952
485-3281 • 485-3000

938 Market Street, Marcus Hook, PA 19061

Pagano Funeral Home
3711 FOULK ROAD • GARNET VALLEY, PA 19060

ACROSS FROM BOOTH’S CORNER FARMERS MARKET
610-485-6200

Peter B. Pagano Jr., Owner/Supervisor

On Site 
Crematory

CAR-MIRA’S DELICAR-MIRA’S DELI
Party Trays for All OccasionsParty Trays for All Occasions

Cold Cuts - HoagiesCold Cuts - Hoagies
Open 7 DaysOpen 7 Days

3240 Chichester Avenue3240 Chichester Avenue
610-494-9799610-494-9799

www.carmirasdeli.comwww.carmirasdeli.com

Kaniefski Kendus D’Anjolell Kaniefski Kendus D’Anjolell 
Memorial HomeMemorial Home

610-494-6220
Serving the tri-state area since 1918

JOHN BURSDALL Supervisor
3900 W. 9TH STREET • TRAINER
DE Licensed Funeral Director on Staff

Expert Collision Repair  •  We Accept All Insurance Claims
“We Meet by Accident”ASTON

610-485-4411
MALVERN

610-296-8445

Commitment to Excellence

Badell’sBadell’sCollisionCollision

AUTOMOTIVE SERVICE
GENERAL REPAIR / MAINTENANCE
STATE & EMISSIONS INSPECTIONS

(610) 494-8948
2328 Chichester Avenue • Upper Chichester

M-F 7-5

Philip P. Fusco Agent 
24 Hour Good Neighbor Service®

610-485-1161

3109 Chichester Avenue, Boothwyn
phil.fusco.bvim@statefarm.com

www.sagedinerPA.com
440 Chichester Avenue • Boothwyn

610-364-7900
OPEN  

24 HOURS

1459 Market Street, Linwood  | 610-485-2425
Edward J. Ward, Supervisor    •    Christian Oakes, Business Manager

Contact Douglas Shaller to place an ad today! 
dshaller@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6458


